
W O R C E S T E R B R O A D C A S T I N G C O R P O R A T I O N 

1375 Pacific Highway 
Phone Main 21 1 4 
PACIFIC SQUARE STUDIOS 
SAN DIEGO 1, CALIFORNIA 

Dacember 21, 1943 

IUrs. Norman L. Maguire 
1606 E. Roma 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is verification of your reception from 11:00 to 
11:30 P.M. Pacific War Time on December 8, 1943 

Thank you for your interest in our station. 

Yours very truly 

Q.e 
Charles A. Coop: 
Chief Engineer 

O N T H E H A R B O R O F T H E S U N 


